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R_e_puicans have announced a massive cut to the program compared to the Governor's
"People’s Budget".

MADISON, WI — The Joint Committee on Finance (JFC) is holding an executive session today
on K-12 education in the budget. We are meeting a day after Republicans announced their
plans to continue grossly underfunding our education system.

After 8 years of historic cuts, the GOP is heading down the same path of prioritizing special
interests and the wealthy above the kids in our state. Even though we currently have the lowest
level of special education funding in Wisconsin’s history, Republicans announced a massive
cut to the program compared to the People’s Budget. On the other hand, Democrats have
listened to the families, kids and advocates of our state, and recognize the importance of
funding this program and investing in the future of Wisconsin. JFC Democrats released the
following statements:
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